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The School Photographer will visit Balnamore, next Monday. This is a lovely opportunity to 

get your child’s photograph taken and also get a family snap. Please feel free to bring in 

any younger siblings to be part of this as well. 

 

Times will be flexible but will take place between 9.00 and 10am. 

 

 

 

This week’s Pupils of the Week are: 

 

Wyatt in P2 for trying really hard with 

all his work in class. 

 

Luke in P6 got hers for his effort and 

determination when reading 

independently. 

 

Well done, to both of these boys. 



 

 

 

Busy Bees for week beginning Monday, 9th October. 

• Monday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 

• Wednesday Little Linguistics Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Thursday Indoor Games Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

• Friday P1-3 – 2.00-3.00pm 
 

 

 

   

 

 

As you know, Parent Interviews will 

take place on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday of this week and school 

will stop at 2.00pm on each of these 

days for all children.   

 

 

 

Linking Home and School – Literacy and Numeracy Books 

 

We will be sending home your child’s The Literacy and Numeracy books 

next Tuesday 10th along with a Book Look activity to complete with your 

child. These will give you a flavour of the work that has been completed 

in school from the start of term.  

 

The curricular experiences of our children are often activity based with 

a lot of oral and practical work but we would like you to see their 

written work too. Please take time to discuss and reflect upon your 

child’s work. 

 

As these are ‘working documents’ we would appreciate it if you would ensure they 

are all returned the following morning.  

 

Hopefully, prior to our Parent Interviews, you will find this information useful and 

informative. 

 

This activity will be instead of any written homework on Tuesday 10th.  

 

Please plan to attend 

 

Please note: Busy Bees will not take place on these days. 
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Mrs Fields & Miss Martin’s Class 

busy at work this week. 

 
 

  
  



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Weekly News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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